DELEGATION
2018 SEPTEMBER 17

To: clerk@burnaby.ca

Sep.7, 2018

Attention: Mayor and Council of the City of Burnaby /7 HH S
| would like to appear as a delegation before the Council Meeting on Sep.2%; 2018.

It is regarding the home-based business in Burnaby.

| look forward to hearing from you soon.

Best Regards,

Helen Hee Soon Chang

Sejong Counselling and Communication Services

778-990-6589

Copied to:
City Manager
Chief Licence Inspector
Dir. Public Safety and Community Services
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